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“The Scriptures say “We, who are many, are one body in Christ and indi-
vidually members one of another.” - Romans 12:5 

No where in the Canadian church is this interdependence in the 
Gospel more evident than in the way in which we work togeth-
er to provide pastoral and sacramental ministry to the remote 
and isolated areas of our vast nation. The work of the Council 
of the North is truly the work of the whole church by the whole 
church. 

We who minister in the communities of the Council of the 
North, are grateful to those who walk with us and rejoice in our 
partnership together.” 

If  you are interested in learning more about the Council of  the North please 
contact Communications Officer, Ms. Fiona Brownlee at fbrownlee@nation-
al.anglican.ca or by phone at 807-464-0624. 

If  you would like to contribute to the mission and ministry of  the Council of  
the North you can send donations through the Anglican Appeal and indicate 
that it is for the Council of  the North. Cheques or money orders can be sent 
to:
 

Anglican Appeal 
80 Hayden St. 
Toronto, ON M4Y 3G2 
or by going online to www.anglican.ca/appeal 

Thank you for your continued prayers and 
support for this ministry. 
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